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We know your ministry has been working hard since kicking off a new ministry

season in September—we're cheering you on! You are making a difference in
our neighbourhoods!

This email is just a quick rundown of what's happening across our family of

ministries. God is at work in our neighbourhoods —and we're better and
stronger when we participate together in doing ministry.

December Communion Offering

Join in a long-standing initiative. Thank you!

Each year we invite churches to forward their December communion
offering to the Canadian Baptists of Atlantic Canada so we can
support pastors, their families, and widows and widowers in need.
Your church may allocate loose offering or a separate collection for
this.

This has been the practice of many of our churches for several
years—and we are SO grateful for that. In the past two years we sent
150 cheques to widows and pastors with serious financial needs.

If you are a CBAC church leader, would you consider allocating your
communion offering to this initiative?

GIVE TO THE CBAC ONLINE
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Help us welcome
Rev. Dan Pyke to the
CBAC Staff!

The Canadian Baptists
of Atlantic Canada is
excited to welcome
Dan Pyke as our new
Director of Youth &
Family ministries! After
the recommendation of
the search committee
and CBAC council, our
churches voted to
affirm his appointment,
and he started work
with us this week.

Visit CBACYF.ca

FRESH
EMBRACE

JANUARY 20-21, 2020

IONCTON
baptist-atiantic.ca/freshembrace

EMBRACE GOD, YOUR SOUL,
AND YOUR CALL IN FRESH WAYS

Fresh Embrace:
January 20-21, 2020,
Moncton, NB
Embrace God, your
soul, and ministry in
fresh ways.

Fresh Embrace is a
unique experience for
CBAC ministry
leaders—an
opportunity to refresh
our call together. A
time to encourage and
support one another
on the journey. Think
of it as a sabbath time
for your soul in
spiritual community!

Details and
registration for
Fresh Embrace

2020 Treasurers'
Handbook: Now
available on our
website!

The Treasurers'
Handbook is an annual
document produced by
the Finance
department of the
CBAC. Thisis a
resource for all those
in our churches who
are responsible for
financial handling.

Get the

handbook here!

LeadFresh

LeadFresh is a new intentional community of CBAC Pastors, meeting
online and in person, who want to flourish in their spiritual formation,
wellness and leadership skills personally and in community with other
spiritual leaders. Get more details on LeadFresh by hitting the button

below.
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REGISTER FOR LEADFRESH 2020



Windsor United Baptist Church has been in the news! In an incredible step of faith, the
congregation has recently moved from their 121 year-old home to a newer building
—recognizing that their ministry in their neighbourhood would be more effective by doing
so.

As Rev. Rob Heffernan, Lead Pastor of Windsor United Baptist said, "One of the things that
God seems to love to do is put His people on a journey. He does that all the time. For God,
moving people from physical spaces, it helps to move them spiritually."

Their first Sunday in their new-to-them facility was the church's 200th anniversary service.

Stay in touch on social media and our website!
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